
G. W. Graham Grizzly Announcements 

Monday January 20, 2025     (Double Blocks)  A / Lunch / B 
 
 

 
GIRLS RUGBY  
Practices start on Monday January 27 from 3 until 4:40 pm and will continue after that on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. If you haven’t signed up yet, please see Mrs Etsell soon!  
 
CALLING ALL INDIGENOUS STUDENTS THINKING OF SFU  
There is a FREE trip to SFU on Jan 31.  This is open to Indigenous students in grades 10-12 
interested in attending SFU.  Sign up on STUDENT QUICK PAY.  Limited seating, so sign up 
ASAP.  See Ms. Hancock for more details.   
  
JUNIOR AND SENIOR BOYS RUGBY  
Are you interested in playing rugby? Whether you're a seasoned player or have never touched a 
rugby ball before, we want you to join us! Did you miss last week’s meeting? If so, come and see 
Mr Clarke for an information sheet. Practice starts this week on Tuesday 21 January at 3:00pm.  
Practices will be held Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays, so come get ready to play!  
The season will kick off with a scrimmage on February 27th and then regular season starts in the 
first week of March.  
 
ROBOTICS TOURNAMENT 
Get ready for an action-packed day at the end-of-semester Robotics Tournament, happening all 
day Tuesday, January 21! The morning kicks off with the Junior Robotics class, where you’ll see 
some seriously impressive bots in action. Then, the afternoon session cranks up the excitement as 
the senior class brings their A-game, battling it out with their top-tier robots for the ultimate win! 
Don’t miss a moment of the action—tune in to the live stream, broadcast by the GWG TV class. 
It’s going to be an electrifying day of robotics! 
 
https://youtube.com/live/9fCB5wj8bmc   
 
LIBRARY EVENTS: 
Library contest – our contest for January is a winter photography contest. Send your pictures to 
Ms. MacConnell by January 31.  
 
Library information: 
Please return all overdue books to the library 
 

https://youtube.com/live/9fCB5wj8bmc

